Our Lady Of Perpetual Help
Church
June 7, 2020
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Administrator: Rev. Douglas Cunningham

OLPH’s Seton Hall: 863-4750 Whitney Point Parish Office: 692-3911
....................... P.O. Box 310, Cincinnatus, NY 13040 P.O.Box 711, Whitney Point, NY 13862  _ _ _ ;
OLPH Marathon Whitney Point
Weekday Mass: NoMass Until Announced (No Mass in Apr.) Tues: No Mass
Sunday Masses: 12:00PM 10:30AM 8:30AM

Sacrament of Reconciliation: As announced or by appointment

Mission Statement for Our Lady of Perpetual Help Church
"To advance the Kingdom of God by living a Community Life of Love & Worship,
Telling the Good News of Jesus Christ."

OLPH PARISH STAFF: Parish Council President-Linda Crowley, 863-3574 Vice-President-Terri Fedele Secretary-Lisa Holt
Pastoral Care Lay Ministers: Mike Sheridan, 315-653-7271, Linda Crowley, Icrowley@zfastest.net
Secretary-Mary Wied-For bulletin announcements please call 863-4750 or ststephenstpat@syrdio.org by Wed

Baptisms — Please call OLPH’s Seton Hall or Whitney Point Office.
a‘lﬂﬂt y Weddings — Please call OLPH’s Seton Hall or Whitney Point Office at least 6 months in advance.
Sick/Infirm-If you have someone who is sick or in the hospital, please notify one of our Pastoral Care
Lay Ministers, Linda or Mike, so they can be pastorally attended to.

THE MOST HOLY TRINITY JUNE 07, 2020
MASS SCHEDULE AND INTENTIONS
NO MASSES UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE. We will reschedule all Mass Intentions. STAY SAFE.
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Fr. Doug will have live stream Mass every Sunday until further notice. Each Sunday’s Mass is available to
view beginning at 9:00am on the Youtube link you will see in our website and face book page.
It can be viewed any time after 9:00am. You can also view past Masses Fr. Doug has done already.

Our former pastor, Fr. Jerry Katz, wrote and shared on his Facebook Page, a prayer to the Holy Spirit. | hope to print it, pray it and
reflect on it several times during the day and would encourage you to do the same. Itis such a positive action we can take to keep
ourselves hopeful, and spread this hope, during this time of unrest in our country. If you are on Facebook | would encourage you to
'friend' Jerry Katz so that you receive his almost weekly reflections on the Gospel.

Here is the prayer:

Come Irresistible Spirit! Open us up!

Unstop our ears, our tongues, our burdened hearts, our sluggish brains.

Let Your breath flow in spaces within us that we have closed on purpose, by accident, without our knowing.

Open us....We are calling to You.

Come Most Holy Spirit!

Let us be opened to a beginning, a host of possibilities, a dream of becoming something not ever considered.

Come Gracious Spirit!

Let us be opened to the sound of our name spoken in a new way, to an invitation we thought was meant for another but really is for us.
Come Singing Spirit!

Let us be opened to voices that call for the gifts that only we can bring, to ways of living that make sense more to the heart than to the
wallet.

Come Wisdom Spirit!

Let us be opened to who we are in truth, to who we might become, to what we can be on our own, to what we might be together.
Come Powerful Spirit!

Let us be opened to becoming more and more a community that can change the world.

O Holy Well of Grace, both Fluid and Fire,

surround, indwell, inspire, renew, and let us, for love sake, let us be opened! Amen....amen.

May the healing begin....may the violence end....may peace return to the land.



Living Faith - Daily Catholic Devotions-The July, Aug, Sept edition of Living Faith has arrived. We had been putting
some (limited amounts) in our churches for those who were interested. Since we are not physically at church, | would like to
get a copy to who usually takes one. Please call our parish office if you need one sent to you of if you can pick up at office.
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( THE CATHOLIC FAITH. SAINT ANTHONY The Miracle Worker of Padua
I \VURIVIL L /| St. Anthony of Padua is known for his powerful preaching and miracles that won
countless souls for Christ. This film beautifully portrays the power of his preaching, love for the poor/oppressed, and

wonders of his miracles. Free on Formed.org

Catholic Mass airs each week on: Television Stations
®  WSYR - Ch. 9 — Syracuse, Sundays at 6:30 am & 9:30 am
e  WKTYV - Ch. 2 — Utica, Sundays at 6:00 am
e  WBNG - Ch. 12 — Binghamton, Sundays at 6:00 am
Community Access Cable Channels
e Spectrum Cable Ch. 4 [serving Skaneateles and Auburn]— Sundays at 10:30 am
®  Spectrum Cable Public Access Channel Syracuse Ch. 98 -Saturdays at 8:30 pm
e Spectrum Cable Binghamton (Vestal) Ch. 1301 - Sundays at 1:00 pm
¢ Spectrum Cable Rome Ch. 99 - Thursdays at 6:30 pm

Live stream daily Mass with Bishop Lucia at noon on the diocesan youtube channel:https://www.youtube.com/user/syrdio

A Family Perspective - As the Father “sent his son into the world” so parents send their children into the
world “so that the world might be saved.” This is the missionary role of the Christian family. Your family is a school
where your children develop convictions which enable them to make a difference in the world.

Gospel Reflection-If you are interested and willing to share your thoughts on the Gospel passage for the front page of the bulletin,
please contact Peg at porzel10@yahoo.com. We write on a rotation basis about once every six weeks.
Dates are scheduled well in advance so you have time to prepare.

Thank you for the most generous response from our parishioners that have been mailing
in their contributions to our parish. Your donations are keeping our parish running. We are paying utilities and
anything really important. e pray and hope to maintain the upkeep of our parish, along with our parishioners’ concerns with
their homes, at this trying time. We hope you will celebrate Sunday Mass from your homes by watching it on television.
We ask that if it’s in your budget to please continue tithing by mailing your donations to our parish office: P.O. Box 310,
Cincinnatus, NY 13040. Let’s keep each other and others all over our world in prayer as we get through this situation.

Stewa rdshlp STEWARDSHIP REPORT: Week of June 1, 2020 from mail, etc.:

vw__ VY Regular Collection: Envs: $245. Loose: $0.00  ..................... Total Regular Collection: $245.
hl_\i’_l_L Other Income: Ascension-$10. Rent-$300. (3mos.) Bills Paid This Week: $246.84
REPORT Your continued support to your parish is greatly appreciated!

Free Masks and Sanitizer Available at New Ministries (OLPH’s Seton Hall) Lower Cincinnatus Rd., Cincinnatus.
For people 60-69 years of age you can get free masks only and for those 70 years old and up, you can get free masks and sanitizer.
They will be available until gone. Sr. Kathleen Heffron, CSJ, 607-486-4092 or 607-310-8559

Please Pray For Our Following Friends and Family in the Military: Sgt. Nicholas Stone, Sgt Heather Fox, Major Caleb Miller,

PVT2 Averi Hull, SSG Steven Gross, Major Corrine Miller (AirForce), USMC SSgt. Dan Votra, Brett Hayes, Michael Cruz,

Lt. Paul McDonald, Kris Carstens, Sgt. Megan Ballard, OS3 Jonathan Schneider, Sgt. Zachary Reardon USMC,

LCDR Maria Lescord, A2C Derek Lescord, Captain Chris Gitro, SSgt Michael Hetzler, A1C Brendan Schneider, % Pr

SSgt. Justin Blaisdell, LC USMC Daniel Morehouse, LCDR Marvin Joel Scott, Ill, LCpl John Larkin, Jr . USMC, >

Major John Thomas, Major Joy Thomas PV2 James McGill, & our pastor, Lt. Colonel Douglas Cunningham for I}

If you have a friend or family member serving our country and would like their name mentioned ‘1\/[1]14_0“"
A Viiliidl y

weekly in our bulletin and to be kept in our prayers, please contact the Parish Office at 692-3911.
Cortland-Chenango Rural Services, next door to OLPH Church, is still helping the community with the Food Pantry,
clothing, efc. We ask that you please call first o make appointments, even for the Food Pantry, at 607-863-3828.
Note: Dear Friends, We are so grateful for your support as we continue to serve our neighbors during these difficult days. Your gift helps

ensure needs will be met and hungry families are fed. God bless you all with good health and safety!
Joanne Brown-Garringer, Rural Services.





